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The Committee of the Whole (Working Session) met at 1:06 p.m., on January 24, 2024, 
in the Council Chamber, City Hall and via electronic participation. The following members 
were present at the meeting: 
 
Regional Councillor, Linda Jackson, Deputy Mayor, Chair 
Mayor Steven Del Duca 
Regional Councillor Mario Ferri 
Regional Councillor Gino Rosati 
Regional Councillor Mario G. Racco 
Councillor Marilyn Iafrate 
Councillor Adriano Volpentesta 
Councillor Chris Ainsworth 
 
The following item was dealt with: 
 

1. VAUGHAN COMPLETE STREETS GUIDE 

The Committee of the Whole (Working Session) recommends: 

1) That the recommendation contained in the report of the Deputy 
City Manager, Planning and Growth Management dated January 
24, 2024, be approved; 

2) That staff report to Council on an annual basis to review the 
implementation of the Vaughan Complete Streets Guide; 

3) That comments from the Committee be received; 

4) That Communication C2, Memorandum from the Deputy City 
Manager, Planning and Growth Management, dated January 17, 
2024, be received; and 

5) That the presentation by Brent Raymond, Partner, DTAH, 
Toronto, and C1, presentation material titled “Vaughan 
Complete Streets Guide”, be received. 
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Recommendation 

1. That the Vaughan Complete Streets Guide (Attachment 1) be 
approved. 

 

 
 
 

The meeting adjourned at 2:37 p.m. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 

Regional Councillor Linda Jackson, Deputy Mayor, Chair. 


